Athletic Council Meeting November 14, 2007 – Agenda item 13.0
POST-SEASON REPORT

SECTION VI BOYS LACROSSE 2006-2007
Chairperson: John Faller


Congratulations to our Section VI boys Lacrosse Champions for the 2007 season. Class A Orchard Park, Class B Hamburg, and Class C East Aurora all had great seasons as they moved into the far west regional games in Rochester. All our sectional winners did not advance past the state quarterfinals.
  
Financially, the boys’ sectionals went very well and a respectable gain was achieved. We look to continue to improve each year in all areas of boys’ lacrosse and are looking forward to the 2008 season with the addition of Wilson at the varsity and junior varsity level. 

Our state meeting is scheduled for January and details will follow in the pre season report.

